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Honorable Senate Committee on Rules Chair. 

 

My name is Glen Sachet. I live in Happy Valley, OR and have been a resident of 

Clackamas County for 37 years. I have voted in-person and then by mail when it 

became available. Vote-by-Mail is the most equitable, fair, accurate and cost effective 

method for voting in all elections. I vehemently oppose any effort to change back to 

in-person voting after decades of successful vote-by-mail. In-person voting is simply 

a method to restrict voting and discourage participation in democracy. Please do not 

advance SB210 out of committee. Let it die where it deserves, in the waste basket! 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

 

Glen Sachet 

Happy Valley, OR  


